
From: Matt Grimaldi seacoastgardensoffice@gmail.com
Subject: Pet Policy back as of Aug 1, 2024

Date: July 9, 2024 at 3:56 PM
To: Sea Coast Gardens office@seacoastgardens.com

Bcc: andylevickscg2@gmail.com

The Board of Sea Coast 2 has reinstated the Pet Policy as of August 1, 2024.

As a result pets from owner's guests or renters will longer be allowed on property unless an
ESA letter is supplied to this office per the pet policy.

Sorry for any inconvenience.

Matt
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